
Dear Mendocino County Board of Supervisors, 

 

We are living in times that more than ever demand that we work for a sustainable future rather than throwing 

ourselves open, as the currently proposed Cannabis Land Use Ordinance does, to another cycle of “boom and bust.” 

The BOS is not listening to its constituents or you would have already given this nonsense up. Are you listening to 

well bankrolled out of County corporate agribusiness interests? Remember, if they make a lot of money here, then 

most it will leave our County unlike the small legacy growers that built our cannabis economy and spend their profits 

locally. Are you listening to the Planning Department which has either from ineptitude or unwillingness totally failed 

to implement our current ordinance? We don’t need a new ordinance we need implemented and enforced the 

ordinance that we already have and spent years developing. 

 

Sincerely, 

Kirk Lumpkin and Lyn Talkovsky  

 


